
To: Members of the General Committee 

From: John Kennedy, City Clerk 

Meeting Date: January 23, 2023 

Subject: Presentation by Mayor LeaI, Report CLSCLK23-001 

Purpose 
A report to advise that Mayor Leal will make a presentation on behalf of Council, to 
recognize two Peterborough Petes players who recently received a gold medal at the 
IIHF World Junior Hockey Tournament in Halifax.  

Recommendation 
That Council approve the recommendation outlined in Report CLSCLK23-001, dated 
January 23, 2023, of the City Clerk as follows: 

That Report CLSCLK23-001, be received for information. 

Budget and Financial Implications 
There are no budget implications as a result of this recommendation. 

Background 
Owen Beck and Brennan Othmann, both players on the Peterborough Petes, recently 
competed as part of Team Canada at the IIHF World Junior Hockey Tournament. At the 
tournament in Halifax, Team Canada won the gold medal. A presentation will be made 
to the two players at the General Committee meeting on January 23, 2023.  
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Submitted by, 

John Kennedy 
City Clerk  

Contact Name: 
John Kennedy 
City Clerk 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1799 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-742-4138 
E-Mail: jkennedy@peterborough.ca 
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